From: Stonehouse, Patrick 
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 10:33 AM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: Voluntary Disclosure of Gift

Good morning, Mr. Superfine

Per our phone conversation, please accept this email as my voluntary disclosure of having received an $18 bottle of champagne from Mesmerize, Inc, on Thursday, December 21st, 2017. Mesmerize, Inc. is a company that we, the Chicago Department of Public Health, are working with to share information about public health innovations with medical providers in the city of Chicago.

Thank you for your guidance.

Patrick Stonehouse
Director of HIV Prevention 
333 South State Street, Suite 200
